
 

July 18th, 2025 

Notice of Donation for Flood Relief 
in Texas, USA 

 

We extend our deepest sympathies to those affected by the large-scale flooding in 

central Texas, USA.  

Seven & i Holdings Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo /Representative Director & 

President: Stephen Hayes Dacus) will donate $100,000 to the American Red Cross 

Disaster Relief Fund as corporate support for the affected areas. 

7-Eleven Cares Foundation, supported by 7-Eleven, Inc., also supports the American Red 

Cross Disaster Relief Fund. 7-Eleven, Inc. (Head Office: Dallas, Texas; Representative 

Director & President: Stanley Reynolds), a subsidiary of Seven & i Holdings Co., Ltd., 

operates over 13,000 stores in the U.S. and Canada and has also supported recovery 

efforts. 

We sincerely hope for the swift recovery of the affected areas. 

Detail 

■ Support from Seven & i Holdings 

• Amount of Donation: $100,000 (approximately 15 million yen) 

• Donation Recipient: The American Red Cross Disaster Relief Fund 

■ Support from 7-Eleven, Inc. 

• Donation of essential supplies to support people in the most severely affected 

areas, including those providing aid locally. 

• Offering fuel discounts to all customers using 7REWARDS® in central Texas from 

the time of the disaster until Monday, July 14. 

• As a disaster relief partner, 7-Eleven Cares Foundation, supported by 7-Eleven, 

Inc., has donated $250,000 this year to the American Red Cross Disaster Relief 

Fund. 

About 7-Eleven Cares Foundation 

Guided by the goal to positively impact its communities, the 7-Eleven Cares 

Foundation works to serve neighbors' needs so together, we can build a better 

tomorrow. Across the United States, the 7-Eleven Cares Foundation invests in 

health, safety and opportunity to support our communities' overall health and 

wellbeing, make our neighborhoods stronger and safer, and ensure all residents 

have access to opportunity and the resources needed to realize their full potential. 

The 7-Eleven Cares Foundation, representing the philanthropic efforts of 7-

Eleven, Inc., was founded in 2017 and is a registered 501(c)(3). To learn more 

about our positive impact, visit https://corp.7-eleven.com/corp/people.                                                             


